
A Few Updates To Share! 2-10-13

Happy Trails tote bags are now
available for $5. Be sure to stop
by the Happy Trails office Monday
through Friday from 10:00 to 4:30
to pick one up! Support the ani-
mals and be environmentally
responsible when doing your
grocery shopping! Also great for
school and toting around your
“stuff”!

A new Amish horse, a
Standardbred (buggy
horse), will be arriving at
Happy Trails on Mon-
day. What will he or she
look like? Check back
next week for a photo of
our newest resident.

Purchase a half-bale of straw to keep a rescued animal warm this
winter!  Happy Trails just bought a semi-load of straw last week to use for bedding to
keep the animals warm during these bitter cold winter months. This is what $5,000 worth of
bedding looks like coming in on a semi-truck. One of these giant bales cost us $80 (plus
delivery).  Please consider purchasing a half of a bale of straw to help bed the animal
shelters. Keep a rescued farm animal warm while they are in recovery with a tax-deduct-
ible donation, which can be sent to: Happy Trails, 5623 New Milford Rd., Ravenna, Ohio
44266, and mark your donation “for straw”.

Sadie is getting adopted! This
beautiful mare who was rescued
from the Mt. Hope Auction in
October 2012, had eye surgery to
remove her ruptured eye. She
made a remarkable recovery. A
truly wonderful person is adopted
this sweet mare who deserves a
caring and loving family for the rest
of her life, and Sadie leaves us
today (Sunday morning! Congratu-
lations Sadie!


